
ACBuG is a SCIO, charity number SC048669 

 

Public Notice 

 

 

Auchterarder Town Bus 
Service 

 
 

Due to resurfacing works at the Rossie Place junction, Auchterarder 
High Street will be closed to traffic on Saturday, 13 March 2021 
(daytime).  As a result, Docherty’s Midland Coaches Town Bus Service 
will not be able to operate its normal route along the High Street. 
 

On this day Service 49 will operate a revised timetable, with journeys 
going via Southlands Road and Ruthven Street. 
 

The nearest bus stop for passengers to the town centre will be at the 
Aytoun Hall (for all journeys). 
 

The revised Service 49 timetable on Saturday, 13 March 2021 is 
attached, whilst copies are also available from the Town Bus Service 
driver. 
 

In addition to Service 49, the closure of the High Street on 13 March 
2021 will also impact on Services 17, 19 and 20.  Service 19 will mainly 
follow the Town Bus Service 49 diversion and pick up/drop-off 
passengers at the Aytoun Hall.  Service 17 will not operate past the 
High Street to Townhead etc and will pick up at the Aytoun Hall. 
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